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South Carolina Enterprise Information System

From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov

To: Finance Directors, Procurement Directors, HR Directors, AST Leads 

CC: SCEIS Team

Subject: Fiscal Year 2016 Budget Has Been Loaded in SCEIS

Good Afternoon:

The General Appropriations Act, H. 3701, and the Supplemental Appropriations Act, H. 4230, have been
loaded into SCEIS. The Governor's vetoes have been subtracted from the appropriated amounts pending 
action by the General Assembly. Funds for vetoes that are overridden will be released at that time.

You should be able to begin pushing down your appropriations. If you should have any questions, please 
call your Budget Analyst at the Executive Budget Office.

Thank you,
The SCEIS Team
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